
Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES

5T Trip to Pocklington and Murton Park – Thursday 25th January 
5L Trip to Pocklington and Murton Park – Friday 26th January 

5M Trip to Pocklington and Murton Park – Monday 29th January

LAST DAY OF TERM FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY – SCHOOL RE-OPENS TUESDAY 20TH FEBRUARY 2024

Parents Evening - Monday 11th March and Wednesday 13th March

YR4 Trip to Eden Camp – Thursday 11th April

12th January 2024

Key Points
· Asking questions about things
· Exploring new ideas, places, 
activities
· Having  a love of learning
Ideas from 6KF
I wonder what happens when we 
dream. Xena
I wonder why colours were 
made. Liam
Who created the days of the 
week and why are there seven of 
them? Elliot 
How does our skin heal after we 
have hurt ourselves? Raheel.
Why are we made of skin and not 
metal? Alfie
What came first the colour 
orange or the fruit orange? Will H

Attendance and Holidays
Please be aware that we cannot 

authorise any holidays that are taken 
during term time and that the local 
authority will be required to issue a 
fine for holidays taken during this 

time. 

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to 
commence at 8.45am.  Thank You. 

Discussion points / questions to 
consider:
· Wonder aloud! E.g. “ I wonder 
why I have fingernails?” / “ I 
wonder why red means stop and 
green means go?”
· Find out about how things work
· Stop for a moment and look 
carefully in the world around you 
· Notice something new
· Look at something you see 
everyday and ask a question about 
it.
· Think about something you’d like 
to learn more about.

Recycling

The HCAT reps have been 
working hard telling the 
children in KS2 about their 
project collecting used cards 
and unwanted gifts. Please 
send in any cards or unwanted 
gifts so the girls can recycle 
them.

Happy New Year to you all.

Welcome back. We hope you all enjoyed the Christmas period.

Calendar of Character

Focus for week beginning 15th January 

Curiosity



Please remember that we strive to be a NUT FREE school, so please make sure you check the 
ingredients in your child's packed lunch.

Thank you.

Parent Pay
This is a polite reminder – please could you try 
to keep up to date with Parent Pay payments 
for lunches, music lessons, breakfast club and 
nursery fees. If possible, please try to credit 

the account in advance. 
Thank you.

New Admissions
All applications for FS2 new admissions that will 
start school September 2024 are open and will 
close 15.01.24. For further details on how to 
apply for school places, please visit the following 
website:
https://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-
schools/applications-and-transfers/primary-
school-applications

BIKE ABILITY

Well done to Year 5 who attended Bike Ability.
Stay safe and wear a helmet.

GYMNASTICS
A polite reminder to all parents/carers that children in all year 
groups will be starting gymnastics within their PE lessons this term. 
During gymnastic lessons children should wear appropriate shorts 
or leggings.  PE kits can be sent into school in a labelled bag.


